
  
   

 

14th November 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
LATIN GCSE 
 
In 2015 we wrote to parents explaining that Latin would be available as an extra GCSE running alongside 
the existing core and option subjects your son will take in Years 10 and 11. Our letter also requested that 
parents make a contribution to cover the cost of tuition, text books, and photocopying.     
 
Regrettably, because of disruption caused by the demolition of the block housing the previous Latin 
classroom and office and the subsequent move to a different location in the school, we did not follow up in 
2016. Please therefore accept our apologies for making a similar request for contributions (which we will 
keep at £205) so late during the current 2016-17 academic year.  Contributions can be paid online via 
www.scopay.com.  Please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk if you require a link code (link codes are only needed 
for online account set up). 
 
Please could payment be made by Friday 16th December 2016 
 
Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the deadline for payment should contact the Finance 
Office on ext 260. 
  
Once again, please accept our apologies for this late request.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
I I Owen 
Head of Classics 
iio@bws.wilts.sch.uk 

 

http://www.scopay.com/
mailto:amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk

